
LEDBURY TOWN COUNCIL  
CO-OPTION  

 
 

Ledbury Town Council currently has vacancies for 9 Councillors which will be filled 
through the process of co-option.  
 

The current vacancies are as follows: 
 

South Ward – Four 
North Ward – Two  

West Ward – Three 
 
Councillors are expected to attend regular meetings of the Council and also to serve 
on Committees which normally meet on a by-monthly basis.  
 
The role is varied and enables local people to use their skills and experience to 
enhance the work undertaken by the Council for the benefit of the Town.  
 
The Council wishes to invite interested and eligible people to submit their applications 
for the role of Councillor by completing the Council’s Co-option application which can 
be obtained from the Clerk at clerk@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk or by phoning 
01531632306.  
 
To check your eligibility to become a Councillor please visit:  
https://www.electoralcommission.org.uk/sites/default/files/2022-
%2002/Part%201%20Can%20you%20stand%20for%20election%20LGW.pdf  
 
All members of the Town are welcome to apply. The Council is committed to achieving 
a balanced composition of Councillors that reflects the Town of Ledbury.  
  
For more information please contact: 
 
Angela Price – Town Clerk at: 
Email: clerk@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk  
Phone: 01531632306.  
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